
TOWN OF EAU GALLE 
NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 

Notice is hereby given that the Public Budget Hearing on the Proposed Budget for 2023 
of the Town of Eau Galle, Dunn County, Wisconsin, will be held on Monday, November 
14th, 2022, at 6 p.m. at the St Henry’s Church Basement.  The budget summary has 
been posted according to Wisconsin Statutes. The detailed budget is available upon 
contacting the Town Clerk. 
.   
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING OF ELECTORS 
Notice is hereby given that a Special Town Meeting of the Town of Eau Galle will be 
held at the St Henry’s Church Basement; N480 Cty Rd D, Eau Galle, WI on the 14th day 
of November 2022.  The Town Elector Meeting will be held immediately following the 
completion of the Public Hearing on the proposed 2022 town budget which begins at 6 
p.m. for the following purposes: 
To approve the 2022 total town tax levy to be collected in 2023 pursuant to s. 
60.10(1)(a) of Wis. Statutes and transportation cost. 
To approve increasing compensation for Town Clerk & Town Treasurer. 
 
The Town of Eau Galle will hold a Regular Board Meeting immediately following the 
Special Meeting of Electors and the Special Town Board Meeting to adopt the 2023 
Town Budget.  The Regular Board Meeting will follow this Special Meeting. 
 

 
 
 
Martha Hartung, Clerk 
Town of Eau Galle 
715-283-4910 
clerk@tn.eaugalle.wi.gov 
www.townofeaugalle.com 
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